COPY.

of a letter received from the Society's Survé&ors

Naples. Dated 6th July. Received 10th July,1923.

Sir,

B e et
e

8.8, "MANLIO" and "TULLIA",

The Owners of the above vessels have advised Hr.

that they will be towed to Venice Shortly, end
like the outstanding surveys postponed until they

We are, Dear Sir,

etc...CQ..




